
Due to the implementation of legislation passed during the 2003 session, interested parties can 
sign up through the NCGA website to receive notification of committee and commission meetings.  
The Joint Legislative Commission on Governmental Operations has been entered on the 
NCGA internet website.   
 
You  can use the following URL link to the web page to sign up:   
http://www.ncleg.net/gascripts/Committees/Committees.asp?sAction=ViewDLForm&sActionDetails=Non-Standing.  
In addition, you can unsubscribe to the list by visiting the same URL. 
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